Bosworth, Hazlez

From: Hardiman, Ian

Sent: 01 June 2018 18:44

To: Scholes, Joshua

Subject: RE: Consultation on Planning Application 18/000023/SCO
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Dear Joshua,

Thank you for prompting me on this.

Yes, | do wish to respond as follows:

| am unhappy with this proposal because the site (A449) is opposite the Lea Castle (former hospital) site where
WEFDC has recently approved outline permission for 600 homes to be built; it is also possible that further
applications will be made in the future for this site!

In my opinion the presence of a quarry in such close proximity to an important New Homes development would
have only a negative unreasonable effect on this area.

Thank you,

Kind regards,

lan H.

From: Scholes, Joshua

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 4:18 PM

To: Hardiman, lan

Subject: FW: Consultation on Planning Application 18/000023/SCO

Dear Councillor Hardiman,

Regarding the consultation below, the deadline for comments was yesterday. If you are intending to comment,
please could you let me know ASAP because this opinion can now be issued following the period of consultation.

Thank you,

Joshua Scholes
Planning Officer
Directorate of Economy and Infrastructure

Worcestershire County Council
County Hall, Spetchley Road, Worcester, WR5 2NP

Tel: 01905 844485
Mob: 07985 601739



